
Dear Pediatric Behavioral Therapy Provider,
 
This email is to clarify guidance contained in the recent Accountable Care Collaborative:
Important Information for Primary Care & Behavioral Health Providers Special Provider Bulletin
(B1800414).
 
I f  you provide pediatric behavioral therapy and only bill procedure H0046 andI f  you provide pediatric behavioral therapy and only bill procedure H0046 and
T1024, you do not need to contract with a Regional Accountable Entity (RAE)T1024, you do not need to contract with a Regional Accountable Entity (RAE)
and should continue billing DXC Technology (DXC) as usual.and should continue billing DXC Technology (DXC) as usual. If you provide pediatric
behavioral therapy as well as other behavioral health services (defined mental health and
substance use disorder services), you may need to contract with the RAE.

For more information, please see the following resources:
Recorded Webinar
Webinar Slides
Behavioral Health Provider Contracting Guidance Fact Sheet

Thank you,
 
​Department of Health Care Policy & Financing

 Please do not r eply to th is em ai l ; th is address is not m onitor ed. Please do not r eply to th is em ai l ; th is address is not m onitor ed. 
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https://www.healthfirstcolorado.com/
https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/sites/default/files/Bulletin_0418_B1800414.pdf
https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/sites/default/files/Bulletin_0418_B1800414.pdf
http://cohcpf.adobeconnect.com/pb3cphzr9a2n/
http://www.colorado.gov/pacific/sites/default/files/ACC Phase II Primary Care and BH Provider Webinar Feb 2018.pdf
https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/sites/default/files/BH Provider Contracting Fact Sheet March 2018.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/COHCPF
https://twitter.com/CHCPF
https://www.linkedin.com/https://www.linkedin.com/company/6144207

